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IISEE updates brochure and publish it 
By Dr. Tatsuya Azuhata, Director of IISEE 
 
IISEE has updated our brochure and made it available on our 
website at the URL: 
https://iisee.kenken.go.jp/HP_training/pdfs_top/brochure_en.pd
f 
This brochure introduces the IISEE and each training course and 
outlines the application process. 
Please take a look at it if you are thinking of participating in the 
IISEE 
Training Course. We would also appreciate it if you could use this 
brochure to encourage young researchers around you to apply for 
our Training Program. 
 

 IISEE HP IISEE brochure 
 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/
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http://iisee/quakes.htm
http://iisee/utsu/index_eng.html
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https://iisee.kenken.go.jp/HP_training/pdfs_top/brochure_en.pdf
https://iisee.kenken.go.jp/HP_training/pdfs_top/brochure_en.pdf


 

 

Call for Papers 
I I S E E  B u l l e t i n  i s  n o w 
accepting submissions of 
papers for the seis-mology, 
earthquake engineering, and 
t s u n a m i .   D e v e l o p i n g 
countries are targeted, but 
a r e  n o t  l i m i t e d . 
Your original papers will be 
reviewed by the editorial 
members and some experts. 
NO submission fee is needed. 
Try to challenge! 
 
 
Contact Us 
The IISEE Newsletter is 
intended to act as a go-
between for IISEE and ex-
participants.   

We encourage you to 
contribute a report and an 
article to this news-letter.  
Please let us know your 
current activities in your 
countries. We also welcome 
your co-workers and friends 
to register our mailing list.    

iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 
 

To change registered      
e-mail address  
Please contact us when you 
have adjusted your e-mail 
address to receive 
IISEEnewsletter: 
iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 
 

Back Numbers 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/nld
b/ 

ISEE hold the 3rd general meeting 
By Dr. Tatsuya Azuhata, Director of IISEE 
 
With the group training 
coming to an end, we 
held the third general 
meeting on 14 May. At 
this meeting, the 
participants and IISEE, 
and JICA staff gathered 
together to discuss the 
improvement of the 
training. Due to the 
COVID-19, we mainly 
conducted this year's training through remote lectures. There 
were concerns about whether the training was satisfactory or 
not, but the feedback from the trainees was quite positive. 
However, someone said that they did not have enough time to 
understand the content of the lectures and that there were not 
enough opportunities for onsite training. There is still time for 
individual study, etc. IISEE will do its best to meet the needs of the 
participants within the remaining training period. 

Participants’ arrival in Japan 
By Dr. Tatsuya Azuhata, Director of IISEE and Mr. Takahiro 
Yamada, Head of Administration Division, IISEE 
 

In the difficult situation of global 
infection of COVID-19, we had an 
online opening ceremony of the 
training courses in Seismology, 
Earthquake Engineering, and 
Tsunami Disaster Mitigation for 
young researchers and engineers 
on Oct 2nd. IISEE One year training 
course has started, and participants 
began coming to Japan one by one. 

Seven participants from El Salvador, Chile, Bangladesh, Malaysia, and 
Timor-Leste began commuting to BRI on Nov 16th, followed by four 
participants from Indonesia and Bhutan on Dec 7th. Recently, another 
participant from Philipines arrived in Japan on Jun 9th and has been 
commuting to BRI since June 25th. 
Currently, prticipants are in the stage of their individual studies, and 
they are working hard to complete their master reports. 
In Jun, Tsukuba is getting hot and humid. Because of the COVID-19, 
they cannot travel anywhere further, but they are putting significant 
efforts to achieve their goals. 
Please do your best.  

 
3rd general meeting 
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